
3rd & 4th Grade Chorus Sign Ups 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

I am thrilled to announce that 3rd & 4th Grade Chorus will be returning to MAS in January 2022! 

Information is available below. 

 

Rehearsal Schedule 

Thursdays from 3:00pm-4:00pm in the Music Room  

Rehearsals begin on Thursday, January 13, 2022 

 

A calendar will be provided for your student on what days Choral Rehearsals will occur when 

signups are complete.  

 

While Chorus is an excellent opportunity for students to contine their studies in music, it is also a 

commitment.  Students are expected to come during their scheduled rehearsals and participate as we will 

be preparing for our upcoming concert scheduled on Tuesday, May 17th.  Parents must notify us if 

students are unable to attend the upcoming concerts in writing or by phone.   

 

There will also be evening rehearsals that will take place on the following dates and times;  

Monday, May 16th,  7:15pm-8:15pm (AHS Auditorium) 

 

While notices will be distributed during Chorus, I encourage you to visit the AES Music Website at 

http://sites.google.com/audubonschools.org/aesmusic for updated information as well as resources for 

students to review their music.   

Please note that students who do not participate, cause disruptive behavior, or distract others from 

learning will result in the removal from Chorus.  If students wish to no longer participate in Chorus, a 

written letter and/or phone call from a parent/guardian is required.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at cellinwood@audubonschools.org.  You may also call me 

at MAS at (856)-546-4926 ext. 5159.  Thank you and I look forward to teaching your child in                                   

3rd & 4th Grade Chorus in 2022!           

 

Mr. E 

 

Sign Up Instructions 

Visit the AES Music Website at sites.google.com/audubonschools.org/aesmusic 

Scroll down to the MAS Music News to find the sign up link. You can also 

access the link by clicking on the “Mansion Ave School” tab, and then click on 

the “Chorus” tab on the left side of the screen. 

 

Students can also access sign ups on their Music Google Classrooms 

 

If you have trouble filling out the sign up form, contact Mr. E at 

cellinwood@audubonschools.org.  

 

Sign Ups are due by Friday, January 7, 2022 
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